
Good Day,

After receiving word regarding Development Application number DA2020/1597, to turn 67 
Pacific Parade into a Boarding House, I (as a nearby resident of Dee Why) would like to 
express our lack of support for this proposal. 

The size of the block is not suitable for such a large development, the proposed solution for 
parking is not sufficient and will cause even greater congestion in an already busy area. Dee 
Why continues to progress as a safe, family friendly, neighbourhood in the Northern Beaches, 
and the proposed Boarding House would hinder this continuous progression. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Jaclynn Kidd
0484340512

Sent from my iPhone

Sent: 22/05/2021 1:09:27 PM
Subject: Development Application Number DA2020/1597


